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February 6th, 2018 

In FAVOR of House Bill 4075 

 

There are numerous reasons for returning Northwest Hillsboro into Urban 

Reserve designation.  The reasons ‘for’, by far, outweigh the reasons ‘against’.  In 

attempting to reduce it to the fewest words, the ‘against’ are almost entirely to 

preserve farmland.  It is without question that the 1700 acres, of Northwest 

Hillsboro, would be of considerably better use as an urban reserve for the 

efficient planning of the inevitable growth of the community.  A community that 

will need homes, parks, trails, school, stores, efficient transportation and jobs.  

Northwest Hillsboro is ideal for this.  Northwest Hillsboro has been and is now 

growing primarily grass and clover, and this activity does not begin to match the 

benefits to the people that Urban Reserve designation would produce. 

 

Please give the community an efficiently planned and beneficial future by 

supporting HB4075 

 

 
Norman Ralston 
President; 
Northwest Hillsboro Alliance 


